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Dear Janice 

 

DELIBERATIONS ON THE LICENSING AND REGISTRATION OF CLUBS (AMENDMENT) BILL  

 

Further to my letter dated 14 April in which I provided a commitment that the Department would provide 

an update regarding engagement with Justice Minister. 

  

Minister Hargey wrote to Minister Long as the Minister with responsibility for the NI Courts and Tribunal 

Service, who grant and renew liquor licences, requesting that she consider investigating the 

accessibility of liquor licensing date held by the courts.  

 

The Department has now received a response from the Justice Minister which I have provided for 

information at Annex A. 

 

I hope you find this helpful and I would be grateful if you could share with Committee Members. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Diane Mulligan  

Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 
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